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UNITED STATES DirckS
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"'% October 25, 1983 Denton
***** DeYoung

CHAIRMAN Murley
GCunningham

The Honorable Morris K. Udall, Chairman
Committee on Interior and Insular Affairs
United States House of Representatives '

Washington, DC 20515

Dear Mr. Chairman:

Following the Commission's October 17, 1983 response to your
inquiries about the Hartman leak rate allegations, we
received additional information from the Executive Director
for Operations (EDO).

In the interest of keeping you fully informed on this
matter, I am enclosing the EDO's memorandum.

Sincerely,

'
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Nunzio J. Palladino

Enclosure:,

Memo fm WJDircks to Commrs.
dtd 10/20/83

cc: Rep. Manuel Lujan
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